
Oregon Senate, 

 Please note that as documented by the NSSF,(National Shooting Sports Foundation), crime has 

dropped significantly in the USA as gun purchases have continued to increase. Please stop trying to 

curb gun violence by imposing more silly laws on our polulation that only infringe upon our second 

ammendment rights. Bad people with ill intent will ALWAYS find a way to get a gun...whether legally 

or illegally. 

 And trying to rush this bill through without giving folks time to react is very under-handed to say the 

least. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Johnson 

503-690-6691 

fax 866-899-2403 

kaw1700@mail.com 

 


